
Decision Report Cover Sheet: 

 

Council 

20 January 2021 

 
Cover Report of:  
Amanda Harcus, Divisional Director, Human Resources 
and Organisational Development 
 
Main Report: 
Will Tuckley, Chief Executive 
 

Classification: 
Part Exempt (cover 
sheet unrestricted, 
attached report and 
minutes exempt from 
publication) 

Report from the General Purposes Committee – Senior Review 

 

Wards affected All Wards 

 

Summary 

At its meeting on 21 December 2020, the General Purposes Committee agreed a 
number of proposals in relation to a Senior Management Review.  
 
One implication of this review is the proposed deletion of the posts covering the 
existing Statutory Officer positions of Section 151 Chief Finance Officer and 
Monitoring Officer with the roles taken on by other posts within the new structure. 
 
As these are Statutory Officer Posts, Council is required to sign-off the proposals as 
they result in the potential dismissal through reason of redundancy the existing post 
holders. 
 
The exempt/restricted report to General Purposes Committee on 21 December 2020 
is attached to this cover report along with the draft exempt/restricted minutes of the 
meeting.  
 
Note – the report refers to the Divisional Director, Legal Services as the Deputy 
Monitoring Officer, since that time she has taken on the full Monitoring Officer role. 
 

 
Recommendations: 
 
The Council is recommended to:  
 

1. Review the attached report to General Purposes Committee including the 
implications in respect of existing Statutory Officer posts and indicate if 
Council wishes to object to the dismissal of the existing post holders through 
reasons of redundancy. 

 


